
Dear St. Catherine Laboure Families, 
 
This school year has been going by so fast.  We have already finished the first 
trimester and are into the second trimester.  While November did not have too 
many activities, it came and went in the blink of an eye.  November started with 
our celebration of All Saints Day with an all School Mass as well as the 
presentation of our October Disciple of the Month for Reverence.  We then 
finished the month (prior to Thanksgiving Break) with our Discover Catholic 
Schools Week and our Mini Thon.  The week of Discover Catholic Schools 
Week and Mini Thon was fun and exciting.  The students participated in Spirit 
week, we had an open house for new families, and we ended with the Mini-
Thon activities and pep rally.  This was a fun and exciting way to help us 
transition into our Thanksgiving break.   
 
This coming month of December will also go quickly but may be filled with 
more events and activities.  We will celebrate our November Disciples of the 
month for stewardship at the beginning of the month.  Our PTO has put a lot of 
time and effort into the preparation of the school Christmas store that will take 
place the first full week of December.  Our 3rd-8th grade students will take part 
in the school Penance on December 13th.  This will be followed by our cookies 
and cocoa event for 1st-3rd grade classes on the 15th.  We will end our month 
with our Christmas program and school prayer service before we go on 
Christmas break.  We are blessed to bring back our Christmas program live 
and in person this year as this will be a wonderful event to celebrate the 
Christmas season.  We continue to be thankful for the many blessings we have 
here at SCLS to include our students, families, teacher, staff, and community.  
We wish you all a blessed Christmas season.  
 
“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in Him, 
so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.”  
Romans 15:13 (NIV) 
Peace, 
Jodi Reagan 
Principal 
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A Message from the Principal, Mrs. Reagan Mark Your Calendar 

 

 
 

December 
PTO Fundraiser – Franco’s Pizza 

 
December 2 

8:45am Mass – 4L 
Report Card Distribution 

 
December 5-6 

PTO Christmas Store 
 

December 8 
8:45am Mass – 2L 

 
December 9-16 

PTO Retail Fundraiser – Five 
Below 

 
December 15 

PTO Cookies & Cocoa-1st, 2nd 
and 3rd Grades  

 
December 16 

8:45am Mass – 8C 
Last Day-Community Outreach 

Drive 
 

December 20 
6:00 pm School Christmas 

Program 
 

December 21 
1:30pm Posadas Prayer Service 

– 5C & 5L 
 

December 22 
Virtual Half Day 

11:30am Dismissal for Christmas 
Break 

NO PRESCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Submissions: If you would like to submit information for the newsletter, please email information to 
d_mehalick@hotmail.com 

 

SCLS 2022-2023 Annual Fund and Online Day of Giving Update 
 

Online Day of Giving was a success!!!  We collected $10,473 towards our goal of $10,000. 
 

That brings the Annual Fund to $34,719.  Please donate today to our 2022-2023 Annual Fund 
and help us reach our goal of $55,000.  All proceeds go directly to our school and our students.          
 

Thank you for your support and generosity! 
 

Link to donate: St. Catherine Laboure · 2022-2023 Annual Fund (lglforms.com) 
 

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/CmPOT01b90nvzen_AfmqrA


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A Note from the SCLS  PTO  President, Erin Henderson 

Welcome to December, SCLS families!  
 
It is really hard to believe that we are entering December and the hustle and 
bustle that the holiday season brings. I truly think that time seems to be going 
so fast because we are as close to "back to normal" as we have been since the 
start of the pandemic. It feels really good to be back here! 
 
I wanted to take this letter to finally announce something that the PTO Board 
has been working on behind the scenes, and as we wrap up this calendar year 
and head into 2023, it seems like a good time to officially let everyone in on 
what we have been working on. As you all know, we work very hard each year 
to raise funds for SCLS that can be used for larger scale school-wide projects 
(security cameras, new cafeteria tables and water bottle fillable water fountains 
have been just a few of our recent projects). The four of us on the PTO Board - 
myself, Colleen, Danielle and Janell - have been working with Father Lease, 
Mrs. Reagan, several members of the School Board (Vince Paese, Pat 
Henderson and Jordan Golob) and Joe Formica (from the Athletic Association), 
and we are excited to announce that we will be funding a new playground which 
we can all agree is sorely needed at our school. We truly have been blessed by 
a very supportive Father Lease and Mrs. Reagan to be able to make this 
happen. Father is even generously giving us several parking spaces to expand 
the footprint of this new outdoor space! We have a model selected (thanks in 
part to the students who voted on several pieces that were being considered), 
and this particular design will be ordered before the end of the year. We will 
have to wait until Spring until anything can start to come together outside, so 
this is going to be an ongoing project for the rest of this school year.  
 
But we still need your help! While we have some of the funds to purchase the 
playground unit, there will still be expenses to come to make this project a 
reality. So please continue to support restaurant nights as they are announced 
each month. We will be planning a Krispy Kreme donut sale again around 
Catholic Schools Week and will likely do another sub sale in the Spring. There 
will also be another Spirit Wear sale closer to Easter, and we always have our 
bulk items available. Remember that each time you support one of these PTO 
fundraisers that the money will be going towards making this project a reality. 
Look for ways to help in the coming months! As we get closer to rolling up our 
sleeves and making this playground happen, there will be plenty of volunteer 
opportunities - so stay tuned! 
 
We could not have gotten this far without the generosity of our SCLS families, 
and we are so thankful to you, because without your support this project would 
not be so close to happening. Thank you, thank you, thank you!  
Wishing all of our SCLS families a very Merry Christmas, and all the best things 
to come in 2023. 
Erin Henderson 

PTO Executive 
Board 
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Danielle Harper 
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Father James Lease 
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Mrs. Jodi Reagan 

Principal 
 Happy Birthday! 

 
December 1 

Mary Ellen Barry  
 

December 2  
Patricia Byrnes 
Jillian Phelps 

 
December 19  
Maggie Cole 

 
December 20  

Jennifer Wright 
 

December 22  
Stephanie Grossnickle 

 
December 26  
Stan Bielawa 

 
December 30  
Jamie Bufton 

 
 

 

 

PTO RESTAURANT AND RETAIL NIGHTS 
Please come out and support the PTO for some good food and fun!!!  Flyers for both 

events are located at the end of the newsletter and can be shared with family and 
friends. 

(Watch for emails and social media postings too!)  
 

Franco’s 
The entire month of December 
Must Bring Flyer! 
(located at end of newsletter) 
 
 
5 Below  
December 9th through the 16th 
Flyer at the end of the newsletter 

Mark Your Calendar 
 

December 23-January 2 
NO SCHOOL-Christmas 

Vacation 
 

January 3 
NO SCHOOL-Teacher In 

Service 
 

January 4 
School Resumes 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PTO Fundraisers for this year… 

PTO FUNDRAISER and EVENT UPDATES 

Thank you to everyone who continues to participate in our PTO fundraisers!!!!  We appreciate the support and look forward to exciting news on what we 
plan to purchase this year.  STAY TUNED!!!!   

Used Uniform Sale - $884  Blaze Pizza  - TBD 
 

PTO Monthly Teacher Appreciation 

The PTO is back at it this year with monthly 
teacher appreciation treats for our faculty and 
staff.   

In October, the teachers were treated to fruity 
and salty pumpkin snacks.  

In November, the apples of our eyes (our 
faculty), received individual apple pies to let 
them know how much we appreciate them!       

THANK YOU FACULTY AND STAFF AT 
SCLS!!!! 

CONGRATULATIONS to Mrs. Breski’s 
1C class for selling the most 

subs/sandwiches for the PTO R&K 
Fundraiser.  The class selected a sweet 

treat of cupcakes to celebrate! 



 

SCLS Christmas Store 
Monday, December 5 and Tuesday, December 6 

Shop ‘til you drop!!!! 
The SCLS Christmas Store will be open on Monday, December 5 and Tuesday, December 6.  

SCLS has partnered with Penguin Patch to provide sweet gifts for family and friends. Students  
in grades K-5 are invited to come and shop with their class. Students in grades 6-8 can visit  
only if they have money to shop. 
 
Gift list budget envelopes and a letter will be sent home on Tuesday, November 29.  
Gifts range from $.25 to $12.00. Cash only will be accepted. Please no checks. Please  
remember to send money if your child is able to participate so they can experience the  
spirit of giving!  
 
Only volunteers pre-signed up for the store will be able to assist children to shop. 
 
We look forward to sharing the holiday spirit with our SCLS families!  
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Claus (Ricole Jayman ricolejayman@yahoo.com) 
 

SHARE THE WARMTH 
PTO and SCHOOL COMMUNITY OUTREACH 

 
Our Community Outreach Drive has kicked off!  Every year we pick a charity to donate their most needed items as a way of 
giving back to our community and those in need. This year we have decided to donate items to The Evergreen House - they 
provide a safe and nurturing environment for women recovering from addiction - and Caitlin's Smiles - they provide 
pediatric patients with arts and crafts activities all over the country.  
 
We are having PreK to 5th Grade donate items to The Evergreen House - we have designated items for each grade level.  
 
The middle school will be donating items to Caitlin's Smiles, and we have designated items for each grade level as well. 
Caitlin's Smiles also has an Amazon Wishlist if you want to look at these items as well - https://www.caitlins-
smiles.org/wishlist/ 
 
We will start the donation collections on Tuesday, November 29th and collect items until Friday, December 16th. Please 
have your child bring your donations to their homeroom teachers.  
 
See flyers at end of newsletter for details. 
 

https://www.caitlins-smiles.org/wishlist/
https://www.caitlins-smiles.org/wishlist/


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

PTO and St udent  Council Soda Tab Collect ion 

The PTO is part nering wit h St udent  Council again t his year for a 
school-wide service project  by collect ing soda t abs for t he Ronald 
McDonald House. All st udent s are asked t o collect  soda t abs at  home 
and bring t hem int o your homerooms, where t hey will be collect ed 
and weighed by St udent  Council in 3 rounds.  

Congrat ulat ions t o 6C who collect ed t he most  t abs in t he f irst  round 
- just  over 8 lbs of  t abs! They will be awarded a dessert  t reat  f rom 
t he PTO.  

The next  round ends February 7, and t he deadline for t he f inal 
round of  t he year will be May 2. Please help St udent  Council reach 
t heir goal of  collect ing 400 lbs of  t abs t his school year! 



A committee was formed. 

A company was selected. 

The committee narrowed it down to three sets. 

The students voted (and couldn’t hide their 
excitement). 

Father Lease agreed to give up some parking 
spaces. 

A plan is in the works. 

A NEW playground is coming to SCLS!!! 

 

SCLS PLAYGROUND UPDATE 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
  
 

Mom, I heard they are 
putting in a new playground 

for us! 
 

Monkey 
bars are 
a must! Guys, you’ll never 

believe it….we’re 
getting a new 
playground!!!! 

THE COMMITTEE NEEDS OUR SCLS FAMILY!!!! 

If you know of any groups or companies who would be willing to donate towards our playground let us know.  We have a 
lot of fundraising left to do to ensure the playground gets completed.  If you can help with donations, grants, fundraising 
please email Danielle Harper @ d_mehalick@hotmail.com.   Stay tuned for more details around finances and timeline. 

NOTE: Drawings are not finalized and could change slightly.   

Can’t wait to donate????? 

Please click here to help make 
this playground a dream come 

true for our students! 

mailto:d_mehalick@hotmail.com
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/zuNcsUeCdQlCg39ohs6XYA


 
 
 
  



 
 
  

St. Catherine families mark your calendars and order your tickets now!  Tickets and 
sponsorships are now available.  St. Catherine Labouré Gala – Saint Catherine Labouré 
Catholic School (sclhbg.org). 

Get your tickets sooner rather than later to this amazing event that helps to raise so  much 
money for our little school.  And you get to raise money while dressing up, dancing and 
having a great time with other SCLS families and faculty!     

Follow the Friends of St. Catherine Gala on Facebook 
(https://www.facebook.com/stcatherinegala) to get up to date information. 

     

 

 

https://sclhbg.org/school/st-catherine-laboure-gala/
https://sclhbg.org/school/st-catherine-laboure-gala/
https://www.facebook.com/stcatherinegala


 

 
 

 

 

 
 
  

How many 
teeth do nurse 
sharks have? 

Nurs e s harks  are s low-moving bottom-dwellers  and 
are, for the mos t part, harmles s  to humans . However, 
they can be huge—up to 14 feet—and have very s trong 
jaws  filled with thous ands  of tiny, s errated teeth, and 
will bite defens ively if s tepped on or bothered by divers  
who as s ume they’re docile. 



 
 

 
  

The U.S. is roughly 116 times bigger than Ireland 
by land mass.  The U.S. is about 67 times larger 
than Ireland in terms of population.    

How big is 
Ireland 

compared to 
the U.S.? 



 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

How big is a 
polar bear? 

An adult male polar bear weighs 770-1,500 lbs. 
and measures 7 ft 10 in – 9 ft 10 in.  

YIKES!!!!! 



  
 

 

 
 
 
  

Where is 
Lebanon?   

Lebanon is a country in 
Western Asia.  It is located 
between Syria and Israel and 
the Mediterranean Sea.  
Lebanon is home to roughly 
six million people and covers 
an area of 4,036 square miles, 
making it the second smallest 
country in continental Asia.   



 
 



 



 



 


	“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in Him, so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.”  Romans 15:13 (NIV)

